
My name is Jamie Rodriguez and I am so excited that you 
and your family will be a part of our class this school year. It's 
exciting to continue this journey with many of you and I look 
forward to meeting our new families and students who are 
joining us.  I am planning for and anticipating a year filled with 
fun, learning and laughter. We are going to have an incredible 
school year together! 

If you have any questions or 
concerns please feel free to 
email me at 
jlrodriguez@jacksonsd.org

Back to School NightContact Info

Welcome to the 2025-2026 School Year

September

Join us Weds, Sept 
10th at 6:30 for our Back to 
School Night. We are 
located upstairs in room 
205. There you will be able 
to explore our classroom, 
learn about your child’s 
typical school day, and view 
the curriculum and 
programs used. You will 
also be able to meet our 
amazing paraprofessionals 
who will be working with 
your children this year. 
Hope to see you there!


